
 

 

     April 18, 2018 

 

Scott S. Harris 

Clerk of the Court 

Supreme Court of the United States 

One First Street, N.E. 

Washington, DC 20543 

 

Re:   Martins Beach 1, LLC, et al. v. Surfrider Foundation, No. 17-1198 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

The petition for a writ of certiorari in the above-captioned case was filed on 

February 22, 2018.  The Court called for a response on April 12, 2018, so our 

response to the petition is currently due on May 14, 2018. 

We respectfully request, under Rule 30.4 of the rules of this Court, that our 

time for filing the response be extended to June 13, 2018. 

This extension is needed to complete preparation of our response because the 

attorneys who are handling the matter have pressing deadlines in earlier cases.  

The extension is also needed to ensure adequate time to coordinate and confer with 

our client Surfrider Foundation.  Petitioners sought and received an extension of 

time to file the petition for certiorari.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Anna-Rose Mathieson 

 

CC: Counsel for Petitioners 


